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Dear National Forest Service,

 

 

As a sportsman who was raised by a sportsman, I have tremendous respect for the land, environment, and

animals living among us. These values were taught to me by my father by simply spending time afield. As

generations continue to evolve seemingly further away from outdoorsmanship, i fear I wouldn't have the same

appreciation for it either if our public land resources didn't exist and which from proven history, I fear, is the road

the Wayne National Forest is headed.   As a sportsmen, sustainability and conservation are some of my key

values. But before those come moral and ethical responsibility for not only protecting the land but also conserving

it and ultimately preserving tradition rooted with good intent. ...much of which Is unwritten law, I believe. You and

your colleagues have mutual feelings, I'm sure. So as the Wayne National Forest is now and probably forever,

up-for-auction, let your background, morals, ethics and responsibly lead you and the state to do what's not only

right, but what's best for future generations. 

Should you need additional clarification, motivation and justification for helping make your your decision, reach

out to the Backcountry hunters and anglers organization. They can help. 

 

 

Thank you. 

  

-- 

 

Kevin Stanowick

cell:  330-421-2487

kevinstanowick@gmail.com

 


